BILL TABOR
MISSIONARY — COSTA RICA

September, 2020

Dear Praying Friends,

It has been a struggle to deal with the passing of my companion for over 50 years. My wife is in Heaven
but her absence has brought so many changes to my life and ministry.
Little did | know that | would have to brace for another change. The virus that has spread over the

planet.

Our churches in Costa Rica, Nicaragua and Honduras are under a lot of pressure. They are unable to
hold services. A few churches in Costa Rica are permitted to have services but with only 75 present.
Thanks to God that we are able to use other methods to get the Gospel out. The computer has become
a valuable tool. All of the services are being sent into the homes.

Our people have rallied to the cause, donating food for those without work, giving their tithes and
offerings for missions even though we can not meet. We have a wonderful people to work with and

they love God.

Thanks to all of you. Your faithful support is much appreciated for the work in Costa Rica. God is so
good and the work is His. Please pray for me.

Yours for Souls,
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